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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY INFORMATION MEMORANDUM 21-13
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Kelli Root, Acting Assistant Director


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE: 
June 14, 2021
SUBJECT:
LGBTQ Pride Month and 2021 Resource Flyer 
The purpose of this information memorandum is to make staff aware of resources available for lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and questioning (LGBTQ) adults and youth.  LGBTQ Pride Month is celebrated annually in June to honor the 1969 Stonewall riots and work to achieve equal justice and equal opportunity for LBGTQ Americans.  The LGBTQ 101 highlights education and crisis resources available for LGBTQ adults and youth.  
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact:

Kristin Breeden, Acting Out-of-Home Care Branch Manager

kristin.breeden@ky.gov 
(502) 564-2147 
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